MEETS ON FIRST FRIDAY OF EACH MONTH

Freedom Lodge,‘ No. 118, A. F. & A. M.

_February 14 .. . 1975

Lovettsville, Va., ...

Brethren;

The turn out for our stated Communication February 7th was very
gratifying, 36 members and guests of Freedom Lodge #118 heard a very
interesting and informative address on ""George Washington, The Mason"
by the Senior Warden of Herndon Lodge #264, Brother Leroy Jackson, also
our Historian, Brother Roger Powell, brought us up to date on our Lodge
History he has been working on.

Congratulations are in order to Brother Mike Andrews who was raised
to the Sublime Degree of Master Mason at a called Communication on Friday
January 17, 1975. Many thanks from the East to the Officers and Brethren
for the conferring of this Degree during my absence.

Your Junior Warden, Brother Maurice D. Miller and I had a very
enjoyable and productive three days at the 197th Session of the Grand Lodge
of Virginia. A report will be given at our next stated Communication.

Our next stated Communication on March 7th will also be the official
visit of our new District Deputy Grand Master, Worshipful Brother, Norman
Downs, Past Master of Ashburn Lodge #288. School on the reception of the
District Deputy-Grand Master will be part of our District School Program
to be held at Hamilton #37 at 8:00 p. m. Wednesday February 19, 1975. I
hope everyone in our Lodge will take advantage of our District Schools which
will be held at 8:00 p. m. on the third Wednesday of each month. Brethren,
this is where you learn and become proficient in Degree work, Lodge Protocol
and Catechism.

STATED COMMUNICATION, FRIDAY MARCH 7th, AT 8:00 P.M., -

SEE YOU THERE'
Sincerely and Fraternally,

Hugh A. Gudger, Worshipful Master



